
Dear Senate Rules Committee,  
 
I request your careful consideration of the popular vote for Oregon. I don’t need to outline why unless 
you think that Oregon and each of us have equal standing in this country with the electoral college 
process.  
 
Please consider that the passing of the popular vote for Oregon is the ethical thing to do to begin to 
establish a true democratic system with each vote as potent as another.   
 
With hope for a more just country. 
 
 
Linore Blackstone 
llblackstone@comcast.net 
1745 NE 49th 
Portland, Oregon 97213 
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